AMERICAN LIBRARY ASSOCIATION

EXECUTIVE OFFICES: 50 EAST HURON STREET, CHICAGO 11

INTELLECTUAL FREEDOM COMMITTEE
University of Illinois Library
Urbana, Illinois

March 25, 1957

Mr. Click Relarnder
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

In response to your letter of March 10, I en=-
close a copy of the brochure descriting the first ALA
Liberty and Justice Book Awards., No exceptions can be
made to the deadline of February 15 as announced in the

brochure, because the jurors must have a free period for
their determination of the three award winners which
will be announced at a ceremony in New York on April 25,

The rules for the 1957 awards have not been
determined, but they probably will be similar to those
followed in 1956, These rules would exclude a "reissue"
or second printing of a book, but a second edition which
incorporated substantial changes from the first probably
would be eligible for consideration.

Sincerely yours,

A e

R.B:Dmﬁs
Chairman




AMERICAN LIBRARY ASSOCIATION

EXECUTIVE OFFICES: 50 EAST HURON STREET. CHICAGO 1

February 8, 1963

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

I am sorry to have to tell you that the ALA
Liberty and Justice Book Awards have not been
continued. We should be glad to see Drummers
and Dreamers and I suggest you send it to this
address to the attention of Booklist and
Subscription Books Bulletin.

Sincerely yours,

i;;éup i r‘“glt.

David H. Clift
Executive Director
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